
I am strongly opposed to HB 1325. Positive records of CWD are already maintained by G&F. Due to the 

extended latency period that can be present in CWD, I have strong concerns that deer necropsies that 

may show negative results will be used to raise “gotcha” questions about CWD management, further 

wasting taxpayer dollars as the G&F has to address yet more politicization of wildlife. Please let the 

professionals do their jobs. Thank you for your time. 

 

       Mike Bush 

       Fargo, ND 


